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Information Letter no. 47-2014 
 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
With regard to our Information Letter no. 43-2014 we can now inform you that the 
Baku Qualifying Competition will be held in Budapest on 20th and 21st December 
2014, at the Gerevich Aladár Sportcsarnok, Istvánmezei út 3-5, H-1146 Budapest, 
starting every morning at 9 o’clock. 
Federations, who are not automatically qualified, are entitled to nominate only one (1) 
fencer for the weapon they wish to participate in Baku. 
 
20.12.2014 (Saturday): Men Foil, Women Epée, Men Sabre 
21.12.2014 (Sunday): Women Foil, Men Epée, Women Sabre 
 
The formula of the competition is outlined in attached document. 
 
Accomodation can be booked through the official travel agency “welltravel” at their 
website www.welltravel.hu/booking 
  
Best regards, and see many of you in Budapest. 
 
Max Geuter 
General Secretary 
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